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June 29, 2021

 MEETING NOTICE

Senator  Jessica  Bell,  Chairman,  has  called  a  meeting  of  the  ENERGY  DEVELOPMENT  AND 
TRANSMISSION COMMITTEE.

Date,
Time,
and Place:

Wednesday,  August  4,  2021,  9:00  a.m.,  Discovery  Hall,  Energy  and  Environmental 
Research Center, 15 North 23rd Street, Grand Forks

Thursday,  August  5,  2021,  7:30  a.m.,  Humboldt  Room,  Energy  and  Environmental 
Research Center, 15 North 23rd Street, Grand Forks

Video: This meeting can be viewed online at https://video.legis.nd.gov/

Agenda: Presentation  of  background  information  and  consideration  of  study  approaches  for  the 
committee's  assigned  studies;  presentations  by  representatives  of  the  Energy  and 
Environmental Research Center regarding research projects and fuel technologies; tour of the 
Energy  and  Environmental  Research  Center;  receipt  of  an  annual  report  from  the  State 
Energy Research Center on the center's research activities and accomplishments; committee 
discussion regarding the  Energizing  North Dakota's  Future Partnership Summit;  receipt  of 
biennial  report  from the North  Dakota  Pipeline  Authority regarding its  activities;  receipt  of 
biennial  report  from the North Dakota Transmission Authority regarding its activities;  other 
presentations  and  committee  discussion,  including  a  presentation  on  the  2021  Electric 
Reliability  Council  of  Texas,  Midcontinent  Independent  System  Operator,  and  Southwest 
Power Pool power outages; and other administrative matters 

Special Note: Anyone who plans to attend the meeting and needs assistance because of a disability 
should contact the Legislative Council staff as soon as possible.

Committee Members: Senators Jessica Bell, Brad Bekkedahl, Kathy Hogan, Curt Kreun, Dale Patten, 
Merrill Piepkorn; Representatives Dick Anderson, Tracy Boe, Mike Brandenburg, 
Alisa Mitskog, Todd Porter, Don Vigesaa

Staff Contact: Christopher S. Joseph, Counsel

Any member unable to attend this meeting is asked to notify this office as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

/S/
John Bjornson
Director

JB/JJB
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